
John H. McNally


From: John H. McNally


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:28 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Commincations Issue - 2nd Request


Ms. Roberts,


Would you be willing to identify the unnamed spokesperson who issued the Sept


6th statement regarding Hurricane Dorian and the threat to Alabama?


Your help in this matter is appreciated.


Thank you


John H. McNally
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